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Report 

Name of the Program Interactive Session on Importance of Computing 
Skills in Tally 

Date 18/12/2019 

Number of Participants 23 

Venue Smart Class Room 

Organized by Department Of Commerce 

Name of the Resource Persons Mr. Rushi Thombre 

The Department of Commerce conducted an interactive session on the Importance of Computing Skills in 
Tally on December 18, 2019, in the Smart Class Room. The session was attended by 23 participants eager 
to enhance their knowledge in this area. Mr. Rushi Thombre, the resource person, effectively exemplified 
the significance of computer skills in Tally, enlightening attendees on practical applications. 
Ms. Madhuri Rakhunde served as the convenor, ensuring the smooth organization of the program. Dr. K. R. 
Nemade presided over the session as the program president, emphasizing its academic importance. 
Additionally, Mr. S. S. Sangle graced the event as a guest, adding value with his insights. 
The session proved highly informative, providing participants with practical insights into leveraging Tally 
software for accounting and financial management. It was well-received by all attendees, fostering a deeper 
understanding and appreciation for computing skills in the field of commerce. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


